
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 June 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 7 Literacy Skills Screening Assessment 
 
As you may know, the skills of word recognition, comprehension, spelling and handwriting unpin all 
areas of the curriculum.  Therefore, we are keen to identify potential difficulties with any of these 
areas early in your child’s journey at Weald so we can provide support as necessary. 
 
We will be assessing all students in Year 7 using the GL Lucid Exact online assessment tool during 
term 6 in a supervised study lesson.  There is no need to prepare for this assessment, it is used only 
to inform our teaching and any support we offer. 
 
Should the assessment identify any areas of difficulty for your child we will contact you at the start 
of next academic year to discuss the results and recommendations for support.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information on 01732 373500 or by 
email at rhosier@wealdgs.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Rachael Hosier 
SENCO (Tonbridge Campus) 
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